
 Term 4 

Week 4 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
Thank you to the parents/families 

who came to the Teddy Bears Picnic 
last Friday. 

 Christmas Concert Update 

Session 1 - Monday 4th Dec 

Session 2 - Friday 1st Dec 

Parents will enter the          
preschool through the gate in 

the lawn area. 

For the concert, children will 
need to have : 

black pants/leggings and a 
black top.   

These can be in a bag and we 
will change the children before 

the concert. 

Everything else will be supplied 
from the preschool. 

We will be starting at       

1.45pm sharp for both days.  

 Colour Run Fundraiser 

The Colour Run will be held on  

Wednesday 13th Dec. 

It is a fundraiser and all students 
have been provided a note to fund-

raise and prizes are available. 

If you haven’t received a note, please 
ask and a copy will be supplied. 

 Presentation Day 

Friday 24th November starting at 
Broken Hill High School Hall at 

12pm.  Preschool will be the first 
students on stage and all students 
will be signed out straight after 

they have been on stage. 

More information to be distributed 
from the school soon. 

 Party Box Day 

Session 1 - Monday 11th Dec 

Session 2 - Friday 8th Dec 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to Bridgestone 
BH for their kind donation 
of tyres to our preschool 
for the children to play 

with.  They have enjoyed 
playing with these. 



Thank you to Bridgestone for donating these tyres. 

They have been popular with the children to play with. 


